
ALERT REPORT, JAN. 19, 2014 

 

Interest is growing in our Dist. 27-D1 ALERT Program for Lions Clubs and Zones to be ready for 

emergency situations. The McFarland, Beloit Noon, Janesville Noon and the Fitchburg Lions have lead off 

the planning in their areas. This is another great humanitarian Lions effort to help people in our own 

communities who are caught by natural or manmade disasters or health pandemic.  

 

ALERT Presentations slowed down a bit during the Holidays but were raring to get going, again. Lions 

Clubs and Zones who are interested in more information or a presentation, please contact ALERT Co-

Chair Daryl Porter at mndporter8@charter.net. 
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